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Koon, Nancy

From: Douglas Hulsey <hulseydd@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 12:02 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a public hearing 
on this issue if/when that time comes. Mill Bayou is not an appropriate use as a sewage facility's pipe - in this location 
especially. 
 
This development is not in the best interest of the community in many ways.  Not only is the proposed sewage 
treatment plan a danger to the valley environment, it is an attempt to suburbanize the rural communities of Roland and 
overload narrow country roads and support structure of our neighborhoods.   
 
Again, I ask that you deny this permit. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Douglas M Hulsey Jr 
17117 Waterview Meadow Blvd 
Roland, AR, 72135 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


